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The SRRTTF has discussed a multitude of inter-related topics having to do with PCBs and fish, including beginning dialogue about a workshop. Such a workshop could provide the necessary understanding of issues and processes integral to identifying and reducing PCBs in the Spokane River, toward the goal of developing a plan to bring the River into compliance with water quality standards.
To organize and make progress on the multiple threads related to fish and PCBs, the facilitation team suggests sorting them into “buckets,” presenting an overview of the buckets to the SRRTTF, and then reviewing what is being done (to date) to address them (this would include EAP projects and anything else underway). This could set the stage for the SRRTTF to consider planning and executing a workshop of at least one and possibly two days. 
Recognizing that each encompasses several previously-identified issues, operations, and questions—the major categories of issues (the buckets) might include:
1. PCB-loading into Spokane River system via local fish hatcheries and stocking. Key big-picture question: How much PCB loading is occurring via these operations?

2. Connection between PCBs in water column and fish tissues in the Spokane River. Key big-picture question: Is the primary source of PCBs (and related homologs and congeners) found in fish in the Spokane River system from the water column, or is there potentially another source? Topics to be addressed include bioaccumulation, food web study and modeling, etc.

3. Statewide scope and context of #1 and #2. 
a. Scope would include available data, information on current operations, and relevant studies and efforts underway and being considered—including but not limited to the Spokane River.
b. Context would include specific WA regulatory procedures for water quality and human health risk that SRRTTF must understand.



